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DIARY  DATES 
AUGUST 
Mon 16th—Fri 20th 
Parent/Teacher Interviews 
 

Monday 16th 
Art Gallery Visit  
Rms 3,4,5 & 6 
 

ICAS English 
 

Wednesday 18th 
Tri Skills R-2 
 

Friday 20th 
Book Week Performance 
‘Bigger, Better, Brighter’ 
 

Mon 23rd—Fri 27th 
Book Week 
‘Old Worlds, New Worlds, 
Other Worlds’ 
 

Tuesday 24th 
Festival of Music Rehearsal 
 

Wednesday 25th 
Tri Skills R-2 
 

Friday 27th 
Assembly 9am 
 

ICAS Science 
 

Monday 30th 
Art Gallery Visit Rms 1 & 2 
 

 
 

 

Dear Families, 
What a crazy start to the term. We would like to thank our parents for their support 

and engagement of their child’s learning during the lockdown. Although it was a very 

stressful time for all students, staff and families we were encouraged by the positive, 

open approach and high level of communication. Our teachers were impressed with 

the continuity of learning that occurred at home. We appreciated the way students 

tackled and completed the tasks set with the support of their families. Although there 

may have been a few hiccups along the way  with technology and understanding 

we are learning each time to try and make things easier whilst trying to differentiate 

for a variety of different circumstances. We are continually reviewing our existing 

arrangements and have taken utilised feedback for future reference. 
 

COVID Restrictions 

For everyone’s safety, the Department for Education are following SA Health 

recommendations and are asking that we reduce the numbers of adults on school 

grounds. We appreciate parents who are  collecting their child and leaving quickly 

(wearing masks and socially distancing) and those who have organised alternative 

collection points for their child at the end of the school day to help with congestion at 

the gates. Teachers are noticing the “waves” so that we can see the younger 

students exiting safely with a carer. We also acknowledge that this recommendation 

will have an impact on events. We regularly review ways that events have occurred 

traditionally and modify so that parents and carers can still feel connected to their 

child’s learning at school. Book Week Parade and Sports Day are two events which at 

this stage do not allow for parents to be on site. More information will come home via 

Seesaw and the Skoolbag app on how we will be able to move forward with this. 
 

Red-leg-a-thon 

What a day the students had on Thursday afternoon to participate in Red-leg-a-thon. 

The students were rocking their fluoro and did a great job of walking or running 

around Norwood Oval for the last hour of the day! Luckily the rain stayed away and 

the light mist ensured our students didn’t get too hot. Students and families can now 

collect their sponsorship money and return to the front office as soon as possible. 

Money from the day will be spent on upgrading our school environment providing 

new seating areas. 
 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

Please connect with your child’s class teacher if you require a parent teacher 

interview. Staff have allocated time in week 5 to organise phone or webex meetings 

to provide further clarification around your child’s progress or new information about 

your child’s learning and behaviours. 
 

Parent Survey 

The Department for Education coordinates an annual survey to better understand the 

things we’re doing well, where we can improve, and what’s important to you as a 

parent. On Monday 2 August you would have received an email or SMS from the 

Parent Survey Team with a unique link to participate in the survey. I highly encourage 

you to complete the survey, which takes less than 10 minutes. Your feedback will be 

used locally in our school improvement planning and more broadly to inform other 

key initiatives to improve education in South Australia. Your answers will not identify 

you or your child. Only collated feedback will be provided to our school.  

If you did not receive an email or SMS with your unique survey link, please 

contact education.ParentSurvey@sa.gov.au and include our school’s name in your 

email. For more information, visit https://education.sa.gov.au/parentsurvey. 
 

Kind regards, 

Melissa 
  
 

 

You can contact us: 
Telephone:  8362 4666 
Email:dl.0131.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
Web:  www.norwoodps.sa.edu.au 

Department of Education and 
Child Development T/A South 
Australian Government Schools 
 

Proud Sponsor of  
Mulberry Hall 
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GOVERNING COUNCIL REPORT 
The Governing Council would like to thank the teaching staff for a quick transition to learning 

from home with the recent snap 7 day lockdown. Taking on parent feedback, we have 

discussed what the best learning and communication platforms for different year levels are, 

should the need for learning from home arise again. The Council also discussed the continuation 

of training for staff and students to further develop their use of online learning platforms. 
 

The Governing Council would like to thank the staff, students and the Community Events and 

Fundraising Committee for a very successful Art Show. It was lovely to be able to have a whole 

school community event. We would also like to thank the volunteers who donated, set up, 

cooked, served and packed up the sausage sizzle and cake stall. I think we can all agree the 

cake stall was a delicious success! Thank you also to Norwood Foodland and Enjoy Bakery for 

their ongoing support with donations of sausages and bread. The money raised from this event 

will be used towards projects such as the continuation of the Nature Play outdoor upgrade.  
 

Last term, the Education Committee updated the Sun Safe Policy and the Use of Mobile Devices 

in School Policy. Both are available to read on the school’s website. The school policy does not 

allow the use of mobile phone and personal devices to be used during school hours. These 

devices will be stored securely by their teacher. Governing Council therefore encourages 

parents/caregivers to consider the need for students to bring these devices to school. We 

appreciate some students need these devices for safety travelling to and from school or for 

contacting parents or caregivers outside of school hours. Otherwise all communication to 

students during school hours should be through the school.  
 

The next Governing Council meeting will be in mid-September.  
 

Prepared by Aimee Patten on behalf of the Governing Council parents (Rachel 

Sinclair, Susan Baker, Dan Pryor, Ros Usher, Gemma Page, Marc Morrell, Aimee Patten, Mona Jamshaid, 

Sam Pitson and Aviv Shallev).   

UNIFORM SHOP 
Due to current COVID restrictions, our uniform shop is temporarily closed.  Uniforms can 

be ordered by emailing Jocelyn with your payment details and orders will be filled on 

Tuesdays and Fridays Email  Jocelyn.Duggan979@schools.sa.edu.au 
 

As many of our wonderful volunteers in the uniform shop will soon be 

moving on, we will once again be looking for volunteers to help out 

(when we are able to re-open). If you have some spare time, come 

and have a chat with Jocelyn, Kerri or Tracey in the front office. 

Volunteering is a great way to be more involved with the school and 

to also meet other families. 

 

We would also like to remind families to label all clothing (as well as drink bottles and 

lunch boxes) with their child’s name. A huge amount of these items have been ending 

up in the lost property box outside the admin building and although we endeavour to 

reunite them with their owners, this is not possible if items are not labelled. 

Thank you  

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to the families who have been 

bringing in their bread tags for this very 

worthwhile cause.  The response has 

been wonderful! 

Bread tags can still be dropped in to the 

collection box in the front office…..keep 

them coming!  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Disclaimer 
Please be aware that the school does not endorse the external activities and organisations advertised in our 

newsletters—information is shared in good faith.  
Parents should exercise due diligence when determining their child’s involvement. 



 

 

 

Science is a part of our lives in every possible way.  

It is a part of our physical features, the flavours of our food, the plants we grow and the 

satellites floating above us.  
 

Understanding science helps us understand our lives our world, our universe.  

Sometimes science feels like a foreign language. Too hard to understand.  
 

Sciren will translate that science so you can understand the world. 
 

This National Science Week, learn a new craft and discover the science  

of our everyday world. 

Dr Bianca is a plant scientist who wants everyone to understand the science of our world. 

Bianca will translate the science through hands-on workshops and activities.  
 

Check out their events at sciren.com.au 


